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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 13th May 2016 











May:





16th	Y4 Swimming


Y3 trip to The Museum of Liverpool


23rd	Y4 Swimming


25th	Y4 to Victoria Park


26th	Y1 trip to The Museum of Liverpool


27th	School Nurse Drop In


End of term


June:





8th	School re-opens


	Y4 to Victoria Park


9th	Y5 taster day at Cowley


10th	Nur, Rec & Y6 Group Photographs- 9am


13th	Y5 Swimming


14th	Nursery new intake meeting- 4pm


	Reception new intake meeting – 5pm


15th	Y4 to Victoria Park


20th	Y5 Swimming


22nd	Y6 to Ingleton


23rd	Nursery closed- EU Referendum


23rd 	School Nurse Drop In


27th	Y5 Swimming














You will have seen lots of news coverage of this year’s SATs. This week our KS2 children took their SATs. They were very challenging but we were extremely proud of the way all our children tried their best.





Thank you to all the staff who came in early and prepared breakfast, offered lots of moral support and ensured the children were given the best possible environment to complete their tests.





Thank you to all the other children in school who coped with the changes to arrangements, were very quiet and were kind to Y6 children.





Thank you to all parents and families who supported the children throughout the year.





Have an enjoyable weekend.














Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 2nd May 2016





Congratulations to our Y6 class who had 100% 


attendance - a great achievement.



























































Bird Box News





Our little birds are fluffy, active and very hungry. Check their progress on our website live.





Hot Weather





Now that the sun is out can you make sure your child has a suitable hat in school to wear outside and plenty of sun cream on. 


If you would like to send sun cream in with the younger children, please make sure their name is clearly labelled on the bottle.


Water is always available throughout the day at school.





Kicks Soccer School





School Holiday Soccer Roadshows for boys & girls aged 5-12 years





3 days of football fun – school holidays


Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 1st, 2nd & 3rd June 2016


10am-3.30pm


At the Ruskin Drive Sports Complex, St Helens GRASS PITCH unless otherwise stated.





Please arrive in trainers and bring football boots, blades to change into.





Still only £29.99 per child





Included in a soccer roadshow:


Football coaching in a fun and safe environment


Trophies and medals to be won


Small-sided matches, Brazilian football


The Crossbar Challenge, ‘Hotshot Competition’


Frank Foster Fair play Trophy


The ‘Kicks’ Soccer Star Award


Mini-world competition plus much more..


New booking system – try it today!


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tunzaspride" �www.ticketsource.co.uk/tunzaspride�


Or use our booking hotline: 01744 73528





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





School Dinners


Does your child bring a packed lunch?  Why not try a school dinner?


We are inviting our children to try our school dinners on Thursday.  The kitchen are offering Salmon fish fingers, diced potatoes and a range of vegetables, or chicken curry with rice and naan bread.  There will also be a choice of a wrap, sandwich or a roll.


��





Monday 16th May- Picnic Crafts- 4.00pm -5.00pm





Friday 3rd June- Magic Crafts - 3.00pm - 4.00pm





Monday 13th June- Fathers Day Craft -  4.00pm 5.00pm





We also have a weekly Read & Rhyme Session for pre-schoolers every Tuesday at  2.30pm





For more information about events, please contact Peter Street Library -


01744 677896 or Laura Ellis - 01744 677081








Safety around our school





Can all cyclists please make sure they dismount at the school gates!





We have a no smoking policy on our school grounds and this includes e-cigs. 














SCHOOL WEBSITE ADDRESS www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk

